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To whomever it may concern 
 
 
Police Federation of Australia (PFA) – E2019/133 
Post Election Report 
 
 
I am writing in response to the email from Ishtiaq Ahmed (Returning Officer) dated 17 
October 2019 which contained the Post Election Report that identified a number of 
rules that were difficult to interpret or apply. 
 
A copy of the full Post Election Report has today been uploaded to the PFA website 
for the information of members. 
 
The PFA Executive is scheduled to meet on 22 November 2019 and this issue has 
been listed for discussion at that meeting.  It is our proposal that a sub-committee be 
formed and a full review of the PFA Rules be conducted early in the new year.  This 
is in line with a task set in the PFA’s current strategic plan.  The rules that have been 
identified by the AEC as difficult to interpret will be addressed during the review as a 
priority.  It should be noted that the next scheduled election of the Federation’s 
officeholders is not scheduled until September 2021. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Scott Weber 
Chief Executive Officer 


